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TO: Honorable Mayor and Board of Trustees   
FROM: Michelle M. Oeser, Town Clerk 
DATE:  July 9, 2024 
SUBJECT: Town of Elizabeth Block Party Special Event License 
    
 
SUMMARY 
On June 18, 2024, the Town of Elizabeth applied for a Block Party Special Event Liquor License 
for the Town’s final 2024 Block Party event. Public notice has been posted at the Gesin Lot.  
Zach Higgins is the event manager and will answer any questions you have about the event 
plans.  
The map that is included depicts where the serving area and checkpoint gates will be located 
for the event. 
 
The use and planned setup have been approved by Elizabeth Public Works, the Elizabeth Police 
Department, and the Elizabeth Fire Department.  
 
The Elizabeth Police Department does not have any issues that would affect the approval of this 
license application. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends approval of the Town of Elizabeth’s Block Party Special Event Application.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Special Event Application 
Map 
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